
To:     Committee, FPA (SEN)
Subject:        Re Bill support introduced by Mr Natale

     

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
I am a general dental practitioner at  and will like to offer my 
support to the Bill introduced by Mr Natale with regards to government/medicare treament of 
dentists who have been forced to repay fees for patients treated under the Medicare enhanced 
primary care program.

Thank You 
Dr Mary Choo
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